
 

  

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
 

 
July 23, 2021 

      
Construction at Bay Avenue Sewer Pump Station 

Construction on the Bay Avenue Sewer Pump Station, located adjacent to 385 Bay Avenue in Parksville, is 
underway and will continue for approximately one year. Public beach access from Bay Avenue will not be 
available during the construction period. 
 
Please remain alert to construction activities and obey the signs posted on site. 
 
For more information on the project and to sign up for updates, visit the project webpage at: 
getinvolved.rdn.ca/bay-avenue-pumpstation. 
 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Regional and Community Utilities 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6560 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 
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